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Bedford Day Parade

September 26, 2009
The Bedford Fire Department is extending an open invitation to any departments or collectors interested in showcasing antique or specialized fire service vehicles (Rescue, HAZMAT, Special Operations, etc.) in our annual parade. You are asked to meet at 0930 hrs. at the staging area on DeAngelo Drive, off of Loomis Street.

There will be a cookout at Fire Headquarters following the parade.
Anyone interested in participating should contact Jeff Vinciulla at (781) 275-7240 or Email: jvinciulla@bedfordfire.org to make arrangements.
